
 

HAWARDEN COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of the Meeting of the  
LIGHTING COMMITTEE 

held on 
 12TH FEBRUARY 2018 

 
PRESENT: Chair: Councillor Emma Preece  
 
Councillors: As per Council Meeting  
 
Officers: Mrs S G Jones, Clerk & Financial Officer 
  Fran Griffiths, Administrative Assistant  
 
448/17 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE:  
 
As per Council meeting. 
 
449/17 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST: 
 
No Declarations of Interest were made by Members pertaining to this Committee. 
 
450/17 MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING: 
 
IT WAS RESOLVED:  that the minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on  
15th January 2018 be received as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 
451/17 MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES: 
 
Further to minute number 386/17, the Clerk confirmed that the light outside the 
White Bear would be changed to a double LED head. 
 
452/17 LIGHTING FAULTS: 
 
There were no reported light faults. 
 
453/17 CLERK’S REPORT: 
 
The Clerk advised that the Senior Maintenance Officer had undertaken a recent 
inspection of streetlights and a list had been drawn up of faulty lights that would be 
repaired in due course. 
 
Councillor Glenys Diskin thanked the team for repairing the faulty lights on Moor Lane. 
 
The Clerk also shared with members that a member of the public had rang the office to 
thank the team for repairing a street light within 7 minutes! 
 
454/17 MEMBERS’ INFORMATION ITEMS: 
 
There were none. 

133 Chair’s Signature: ___________________ 


